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DOCUMENT IRP-70-04 

CASES OF POSSIBLE NON-COMPLIANCE WITH THE OPERATIONAL REQUIREMENTS 
FOR VESSELS DESCRIBED IN ANNEX VIII OF THE AIDCP AND OCCURRED SINCE THE 
69TH MEETING (AND PREVIOUS CASES NOT REVIEWED YET) 

During the period since the 69th meeting of the IRP, the Secretariat has reviewed data of 233 fishing trips. 
Of these, we have two trips with cases of possible non-compliance that the IRP identifies at predetermined 
form; that is, the Secretariat has been instructed by the IRP to forward them to the Parties for investigation 
after each meeting.   

For this meeting, there are no cases of possible non-compliance that the IRP needs to review. 
THE CASES IN THE FOLLOWING TABLE ARE THOSE THAT THE PANEL WILL BE 
IDENTIFYING AT PREDETERMINED FORM, AND WHICH WILL BE FORWARDED TO THE 
PARTIES AFTER THE MEETING 

 
Sin reflector de alta intensidad 

No high intensity floodlight 

Sin PPD 

No DSP 

Número de casos 

Number of cases 
1 1 

Overview of the cases that the IRP will be identifying at predetermined form: 

1. 2022522: Vessel with DML without the required high intensity floodlight: 

During this fishing trip, the vessel did not have onboard the required floodlight in the operational 
requirements for vessels. 

2. 2022345: Vessel with DML without the Dolphin Safety Panel (DSP): 

During this fishing trip, the vessel’s net did not have installed the required DSP in the operational 
requirements for vessels. 
 

 


